
January 13, 2020 

 

 

 

Jennifer Raitt 

Director of Planning & Secretary of the Redevelopment Board 

Town of Arlington 

730 Massachusetts Avenue, Annex 

Arlington MA 02476 

 

Marie A. Krepelka 

Administrator, Select Board 

Town of Arlington 

730 Massachusetts Avenue 

Arlington MA 02476 

 

Re: Addressing the Regional Housing Shortage: Arlington’s Role 

Dear Jennifer and Marie: 

I was unable to attend the joint meeting of the Select Board and the Redevelopment Board 

tonight. I am attaching a submission to the boards. I would appreciate your including this 

submission in the record. 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

Patrick Hanlon 

Town Meeting Member, Precinct 5 


